
A message from New Bedford’s
Zeiterion  Theater  about
upcoming  performances,
school-time  shows,  classes
and events
“For  the  health  and  safety  of  our  audiences,  artists,
volunteers, and staff, we have decided to postpone or cancel
all performances, classes and events through March 31.

We understand that many of you had concerns about gathering in
a large group. We share those concerns and are taking the
precautions necessary to stem the tide of this virus. For
updates, please visit www.zeiterion.org/coronavirus-update.

If you are attending a performance, event or class in the
month of March, you’ll receive an email about next steps.
Right  now,  we  are  working  with  artists  and  their
representatives to evaluate all our options, and will keep you
informed as the details emerge.

We thank you for your continued support and understanding
during  these  challenging  times.  Like  all  nonprofits,  The
Zeiterion Performing Arts Center is dependent on its patrons,
members and donors who are the heart and soul of our mission
to  bring  people  together  to  experience  the  magic  of  live
performance.

Wishing everyone good health,
-Zeiterion”
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